
We our turning our July Luau into a     

benefit for the Roddy family.  This family 

lost their beloved mother and wife.        

Natasha had cancer in her 20’s, then 

chemo ruined her heart.  As she was 

waiting on a heart transplant at           

Cleveland Clinic, she had a heart attack 

and passed away on June 11th,  

leaving Mark to take care of two boys on 

his own.   

Mark lost his parents at a young age and 

he has no siblings.  We are hoping to 

raise money for this family to help pay 

for Natasha’s headstone and help with 

funeral costs.  Many of you might             

remember Mark as he worked here at 

GlennPark a few years ago.  Hope to see 

you there .  

Sunday, July 21st, 2019                                          

5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Join us for a LUAU with a fun filled   

afternoon entertainment provided by                                    

“The Thunder Road Band” performing 

all our favorite summer hits. 

For additional information call Shirley at   419-782-3000 


